
 
 

    
       

 

             

 2730 Highway 3 | Oldcastle, ON | N0R 1L0 
Direct: 519-737-9811 | Fax:  519-737-9755 

 

January 26
th

, 2017 

 

Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) 

2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Kristi Walli 

 

RE: Applications for 2018 Electricity Rates 
 

Pursuant to your letter dated January 13
th

, 2017 relating to the list of distributors intending to 

rebase in 2018, Essex Powerlines Corporation (“EPLC”) would like to confirm that it intends to 

file for rates effective May 1, 2018.   

 

Please accept this letter as a point of clarity since in prior correspondence dated January 26
th

, 

2016, EPLC indicated that it was considering applying for rates effective January 1, 2018.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me anytime. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 
 

Joe Barile 

General Manager 

Essex Powerlines Corporation 

 

c.c.  Lindsay Tiessen 

 Kris Taylor 


